Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library



Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes

Campbell Meeting Room, Scarborough Bldg., 102 Main St.

Tuesday, June 10, 2014 -12:45 pm 

The meeting was called to order by Mary Bush at 12:55pm. Mary Bush, Diana Zimmerman, Chris Holmes, and Carol Blix were in attendance. Stephanie Leitz was absent. Jean Burnham was a visitor.
•May 1, 2014 Board meeting minutes were moved to be approved by Diana, seconded by Mary and unanimously approved. April Vouchers were approved by all, after Diana so moved and Chris seconded the motion.
• In the Librarian Report, Carol stated that circ stats were improved from last year at this time , the VoiP phone connection did not work out with the fire alarm and a land line with Century link was reinstalled. LCC computers had just been delivered and set up. IT Academy still needs to be started. May 30-31 Friends of Library book sale will in the library seemed to work out well, logistically and brought in about $300. More plants were added to the landscaping in front of the library. The Meeting moved to the Library to accommodate another meeting scheduled for the Campbell Group meeting room.
Old Business:

•Since a Library board chair is needed legally, Mary moved that Diana Zimmerman be elected. Chris seconded the motion and it was approved. Jean Burnham visited as a proposed new board member at large.

• Carol will contact Tina Schubert about a new library board member orientation meeting for a Thursday evening between 6:30-8:00pm.
•There was more discussion on outside signage for near the entrance. Chris Holmes will be meeting with Lisa Mooers for Laser Design next Tuesday and investigate a signpost from Solstice Forge’s Dave Curl.

•Carol should contact the fire department about a strategic planning for firefighting visit and LCC and the Longview Public Library about a literacy program. It was suggested that the library staff get training for emergency situations such as earthquake or a shooter.

New Business:
•The library fine policy was revised to drop the second notice. Carol will ask Tina Schubert about the town’s collections policy.

•Security cameras or a security contract are needed. Carol should email or phone Chris Weiler to ask about ADT.

•Reviewing the Library Strategic plan was tabled until next month.

•The next meeting date is Thursday, July 10th at 12:45 at the Community Center.
Meeting adjourned at 1:51pm.
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